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Lawmakers should support HB 2005, which would help save lives by prohibiting 

undetectable, untraceable firearms which never go through a background check. 

Why is my right to walk through my neighborhood, go to a movie theater, to the 

grocery store without worrying about firearms and mass shootings less important 

than someone else's right to possess firearms like these? We've suffered shootings 

at schools, markets, drugstores, movie theaters, places of work, please, do the right 

thing and ban these weapons.  


